
 

ASSAM UNIVERSITY::SILCHAR 

NOTICE 
 

Due to ongoing NAAC Peer Team Visit from September 15-17, 2021; the officers and teachers’ 

of the University shall remain engaged with NAAC related activities besides their normal work; 

therefore,  no visitors shall be allowed in Assam University campus for the period September 15-

17, 2021unless specifically permitted by the competent authority. 

 

Dr. Pradosh Kiran Nath 

Registrar  
Assam University, Silchar 

F.No.AUR/21-1/2020/91                  Dated : 14.09.2021 

 

Copy to: 
 

1. All teachers’ of the University for information. 

2. All officers of the University for information. 

3. Security officer for necessary action 

4. Director Computer Centre for uploading the notice in University website. 

5. PS to VC for kind information of VC 

 
Registrar 

 


